
 

                                                   

 

          
           

                                                                                                                           18
th
 October 2016 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Following a huge interest in attending the Young Voices Performance, we have been able to secure a place 
for our Year 5 choir. As a parent, I am sure you would like the opportunity to attend the concert in support of 
your child. Tickets for the concert are available to purchase via the school and are offered on a first come 
first served basis by the seller. A final date for ticket application is in November, however to avoid 
disappointment and missing tickets, the school will be placing the ticket order on Monday 31

st
 October. 

 

If you wish to attend the concert, please complete the attached booking form and return it to school along 
with the payment on or before Monday 31

st
 October. Please be aware, any ticket requests without payment 

will not be placed. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 

Miss Prince  
Curriculum Leader 
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